
 

                          

 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH        

     Thursday 25th June 2020 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers 

 

Year 6 Leaver’s Performance:   Class 6E on Tuesday 7th July at 9.30am 
            Class 6M on Wednesday 8th July at 9.30am 
 

The Year 6 children are working hard rehearsing and preparing for their Leavers’ Performance 
which will include a range of songs from the production of ‘The Pirates of the Curry Bean’ and 
some old favourites.  
 

Performance Date and Time 
There will be one performance per class which parents are invited to come and watch as follows:  
Class 6E on Tuesday 7th July at 9.30am 
Class 6M on Wednesday 8th July at 9.30am 
The performance running time will be approximately 30 minutes. 
 

Guests and Seating 
Due to safe distancing we will be holding the performances on the school playground. We can accommodate 
2 people per Year 6 child. Please bring your own chair to sit on and seating places will be allocated as you 
arrive – please note we will not be issuing tickets. Please let us know by email to the school if your child’s 
guest has access issues and we will make arrangements to accommodate their needs. 
 

Costumes 
It would be great if your child could come in costume to help bring our performances to life! We have tried 
to make these costumes as simple as possible for you and the children – suggested garments below. Children 
can be dressed as pirates or sailors and bring with them a baseball cap (if you have one). Children may come 
to school with eye patches, painted on beards/moustaches/ stubble or scars if they like.  
 

Pirates:   Bandana, dark trousers/shorts and blue/black and white horizontal striped top and 

appropriate face paint 
 

Sailors:   Navy blue jacket, with white trousers, white top 
 

Everyone to wear black shoes. 
 

Please talk to your child’s teacher if you have any difficulties sourcing a costume.  
 

We are very much looking forward to seeing you and sharing the Year 6 Leavers’ Performance with you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr D Evans   Miss S Mistry 

 

N.B. Please do not park in the village hall car park as that car park is not available for our use for these 
occasions. Please park considerately away from the school - this applies to both performances. Thank you for 
your co-operation and understanding. 
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